
Updated 2/1/2019 

9401 Submission 
Information on how to complete and submit the 9401 form 

As of 2/1/2019 all 9401 submissions must be submitted through ProviderGateway. Any forms submitted 
directly to the PAA (Council on Aging) via fax or email after 2/1/2019 will not be processed.  

If you have any questions, concerns or require set up assistance, please contact ProviderGateway 
support desk at support@providergateway.com. 
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